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ENGAGED

CARD OF THANKS

COFFEY-FAUBERT - Darlene and Patrick are
pleased to announce their engagement on July 20,
1998, Their parents are David and Derothy Coffey
of Huntingdon and Richard and Guylaine Fauben
of Melocheville,

APPROACHING
MARRIAGE

BISSON-JUDGE - Iris Bisson, of Ormstown, is
happy to announce the approaching marriage of
her daughter, Deb, to lan, son of Bruce and Valerie
Judge, of Ottawa. An October wedding is planned.

BORN

ANGELOPOULOS - Spiro and Tracy welcome
with great joy and much love the birth of their son
Chris Oliver Spiro weighing 6 Ib. 13 oz. born on
August 4 at 457 p.m. at the Anna Laberge Hospital.

IN MEMORIAM

STONEHOUSE, George (Guppy) - Died August
17, 1994

In loving memory of a dear husband, father, grand-
father and great grandfather.

Always remembered by your wife, children, grand-
children and great grandchildren.

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Wallace Kerr would like to
express their heartfelt gratitude to family, friends
and neighbors who expressed their sympathy at
the time of their loss, your presence al the service,
phone calls, cards, flowers and food meant more
than words can express. Please accept this as our
personal thank you.

Muriel,
Tom, Deb, Rick, Sue, Russ & grandchildren

| want 10 thank each and everyone very much for
my 70th birthday party; for all the good wishes, the
good music especially Neil, Larry and Bob for call-
ing; the Gary Rice band for a super job: all my fam-
ily for this special occasion.

Percy Sutton

We would like to thank our daughter Wanda and
our son Jeff for the surprise 25th Wedding
Anniversary Party given in our honour at the lake
on July 18. Also a special thanks to Beatrice who
helped in a special way. We would also like to
thank everyone who helped to make the lovely
meal which was very, very good . To all our rela-
tives and friends who attended our party - thank
you. Special thanks to our entertainers Jack, Helen,
Gerry, Wilfred and Wayne. All was very much

appreciated.
Bob & Dolene Helm

The family of the late Claire Annette Robidoux
McAdam wish to express our heartfelt gratitude
and appreciation for the kindness and great care
shown to her by Alain Laplante (Maison La Source
Bleue) and all the staff who lovingly cared for her.
Also to the medical staff of the Montreal General
Hospital and the Barrie Memorial Hospital in
Ormstown for the care and comfort she received
while she was a patient there. An extra special
thank you to family and friends who were so warm
and considerate to us during our recent bergave-
ment. Please accept this as a personal thank you.
George McAdam and family

| would like to thank Dr. Straskins and the staff on
B-2 of the Toronto East General Hospital for the
care they so experlly gave my mother, Claire
Murphy, in her final weeks on this earth. | would
also like to thank all our relatives and friends for
their thoughtful words of comfort, the happy mem-
ories, the flowers and the cards at the time of my
mother's death. She will be missed.
Her loving daughter,
Diane



